
 

City of Colusa California 

STAFF REPORT 

 

DATE: 21 November 2023 

TO: Mayor Ponciano and Members of the City Council 

FROM: Joshua Fitch, Police Chief, via Jesse Cain, City Manager 

 

AGENDA ITEM: 

Street Closure to facilitate horse and carriage rides during the Christmas in Colusa Event. 

Recommendation:  

Council to authorize additional street closure in relation to the 2023 Christmas in Colusa event, 
sponsored by Colusa Lions Club on Friday, December 1, 2023.  

 

BACKGROUND ANALYSIS: 

The sponsor is requesting the additional closure of Jay Street between 4th and 7th Streets to 
accommodate horse and carriage rides during the Christmas in Colusa event. This event and 
closure of Market Street in relation to this event was previously approved by Council. This 
would be a secondary closure to facilitate horse and carriage rides.  

 

BUDGET IMPACT: 

None. 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Staff is recommending Council authorize the street closure as outlined above.  

 

ATTACHMENT: 

Event application. 

Certificate of Insurance.  

 

 


